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General Contractor, Dan Hall, Hardrives, Inc. 612.490.9693 

 
 
City of Lexington Questions      City of Blaine Questions 

Steve Winter, Project Engineer, 612.548.3121                               Jason Sundeen, Project Inspector 763.785.6157   
James Watters, Project Inspector, 612.548.3152     
Kevin Burns, Senior Project Inspector, 651.271.6584    

Week in Review 
With the start of a new month comes the final home stretch of construction activities before this project 
wraps up. Listed below is the past week in review and what is left to come in the month of October. 
 
Monday 9/28/15 

 Bituminous driveways were prepped for paving with 4” of reclaimed material by Hardrives Inc. 
Tuesday 9/29/15 

 Bituminous driveways were prepped for paving with 4” of reclaimed material by Hardrives Inc. 
 Remaining concrete items including three driveways and various sections of curb were poured by 

subcontractor Curb Masters. 
Wednesday 9/30/15 

 Bituminous driveways were paved with 3” of material by Hardrives Inc. 
Thursday 10/1/15 

 Site cleanup and disturbed soil prep for landscaping by Hardrives Inc. 
Friday 10/2/15 

 Site cleanup and disturbed soil prep for landscaping by Hardrives Inc. 
 
 
Tentative Schedule 
Below is the Contractor’s tentative schedule as it stands after the sixth week of construction. 
 
October 6th  Paving of remaining bituminous driveways. Raising of existing utilities to finished 

grade. 
October 7th – 9th  Site restoration for sod and other landscaping activities. 
October -   Paving of final wear course on Flowerfield Road. 
 
Driveway Access 
As it stands at the date of this newsletter, all residents should have access to their driveways as paving 
has been completed. Should you have any questions or concerns on the work that was done please feel 
free to reach out to your respective job site contacts listed below.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your patience and understanding through what is understandably a frustrating 
time. Many residents work right out of their homes and having driveway access hindered was a big 
headache to you and those you work for. A special thank you goes out to those who were understanding 
and willing to work with us during the construction of this project. 
 
Safety 

We urge you to use caution around the work site.  Your assistance in reminding area children to 
stay clear of construction site and nearby equipment is key to ensuring a safe environment.    
Please let your children know the survey stakes represent valuable information and should not 
be disturbed. This helps to keep the contractor working efficiently. If re-staking is needed due to 

disturbance of this vital information, further time will be required to complete the work. Your patience and 
cooperation during this construction process will be appreciated. 
 


